
STROKE/HEALTHY
HEARTS PRESENTATION

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2022
2:00 P.M. - 3:00 P.M.

NORWALK SENIOR CENTER
Staff from Lakewood Regional Medical Center

will be presenting valuable information on
strokes and healthy hearts. Seniors will learn
about prevention to stay healthy and learn

about warning signs related to strokes.



14040 SAN ANTONIO DR. NORWALK, CA 90650 |  (562) 929-5580
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL THE NORWALK SENIOR CENTER.





